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15™* May 2023
TO THE OCCUPIER REF: High Street, Old Amersham

Dear Resident,
WORKS INFORMATION AND NOTIFICATION LETTER:

High Street, Old Amersham

We are writing to inform you that Buckinghamshire Highways will be carrying out Priority Road surfacing works along
The High Street, Old Amersham from the road narrowing's/ speed control to Town Hall,

The works are programmed to take place from Tuesday 23" May, and it is anticipated the carriageway surfacing work
will take approximately 4 nights to complete. The work will be carried out using a road closure, in operation Tuesday to
Friday between 20:00 and 06.00.

Information signs have been erected on site prior to the commencement of the works, giving actuai dates and
durations. Please appreciate that works of this nature are extremely weather dependant and therefore may be subject
to disruption due to adverse weather. If the works are delayed, the advance information signs on site will be updated to
reflect any changes.

Every effort will be made to maintain access for residents, although there may be times when it is not safe to do so, and
we apologise for any inconvenience. It is vital that vehicles are not parked on the road and/or footway as this will
prevent the works from being completed.

Residents may park in the Amersham Old Town Car Park - Amersham HP7 QUT for the duration of the works. Please
email us at least three days in advance of the works at parking.services@buckinghamshire.gov.uk with your name,
address, contact details, registration number, car model/colour to ask for a dispensation to use these car parks during
our works.

We apologise for the short notification for these carriageway repair works. These are being undertaken as emergency
works due to the rapid deterioration of the road and the repair has been accelerated by Buckinghamshire Council.
Again, we are sorry for any inconvenience caused.

If you would like to contact Buckinghamshire Council, report 2 problem on a street/road in Buckinghamshire or check
for current or ongoing roadworks or road closures, you can do so by scanning the following QR codes:

Contact the
council

Check for
roadworks

Report a problem
on a street/road

Or by using the following links:



- Contact the council: buckinghamshire.gov.uk/your-council/contact-us

- Report a problem on a street/road: buckinghamshire.gov.uk/fixmystreet
- Check for roadworks and closures: buckinghamshire.gov.uk/roadworks

Alternatively, you can call Buckinghamshire Council on 01296 382416.

Kind regards,
Dave Roberts

Head of Highways



